

AGREED REPORT 
Board of Management 
Coláiste na Toirbhirte 
3rd December 2024


The Child Protection Oversight Report, Anti-Bullying Report and Data Protection Report were presented to the Board.

KOBW will undertake an engineer’s report by request of the Board regarding the leaks in the school roof. This report will form part of an emergency works application to the DES in January 2025. 

Three past pupils were awarded UCC Entrance Scholarships and one past pupil was also awarded an Entrance Scholarship to Mary Immaculate College, Limerick. The Board extended their best wishes to the past pupils and congratulated the staff. 

Congratulations to Ms. Gemma Magner Musical Director, Ms. Flaherty, Deputy Principal, The Art Dept and all staff and Transition Year students on the wonderful Musical, ‘The winner takes it all’. It was an outstanding show which received huge applause from the audiences from both daytime and evening shows.  
3rd Year CSPE Teachers and students were congratulated on their ELECTION DAY which took place on November 29th. TG4 recorded footage from the event which was aired on television. Well done to all involved. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Board extended their best wishes to the Management, Staff and Students for a Happy and peaceful Christmas and New Year.  
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